
ISC 2024 FAI World Skydiving Championships
Event Date
Fri, Oct 4 - Sat, Oct 12 2024, All day

ISC Relocates 2024 FAI World Championships Events to U.S. (Beaufort, NC) 

On December 1, the ISC Bureau announced that Crystal Coast Skydiving at Michael J. Smith
Field, a public airport in Beaufort, North Carolina, will be the site of the championships 2024 FAI
World Championships. The events, which Skydive Chicago and Skydive Paraclete XP will
organize jointly at the Beaufort location, will take place October 4-12, 2024.  

 

 

 

Additional information will be updated as it becomes available. 

 

Please note this it not a Town of Beaufort event and you will need to contact the event
organizer directly for additional information. 

https://www.beaufortnc.org/events/page/isc-2024-fai-world-skydiving-championships

